
October 10, 2016 
 
Good Afternoon 
 
This is Kevin Joyce, President, LSIA.  The board received an email from Joe 
Shafer this morning requesting some information. I called him this morning 
and we had a lengthy discussion.  I did my best to answer his questions 
regarding LSIA without going into any detail about Board business that has 
still not been discussed or approved yet. 
 
After talking with him, he told me that he was very satisfied with the answers 
he received and is in agreement with me with moving forward to make this 
community a better place for people to own and live here. 
 
He states he and has always been for the better of the community and is not 
against a legal and legitimate association.  He believes that it is very 
important that the entire board acts in the best interest of the community and 
that is all he ever wanted to accomplish with the signs.  He stated to me that 
he has removed the sign off of his house and never meant any harm to the 
community by posting it.  He was just looking for answers that he never 
received from previous boards.   
 
Joe has reviewed this letter and gave his permission for me to post this 
through the community email since he had no ill intentions towards anyone 
specific.  He, like everybody else just wants Lancelot Shores to be a legal and 
legitimate association.   
 
Going forward to try and prevent any further rumors or misled information, 
please voice your concerns or questions to info@lancelotshores.com.  We 
will do our best to try and address everything to the best of our ability with 
legal and correct answers.  
 
Let's get our community great again by working together as we should instead 
of against each other. 
 
Thank you everyone! 
Kevin 
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